
LEGAL NOTICE 

CITY OF CUPERTINO 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS – NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

The City of Cupertino, California, wishes to engage a qualified Energy Services Company to 

provide Energy Savings Performance Contracting services on facilities owned and/or operated 

by the City of Cupertino.  The firm must be lawfully engaged in the service of providing 

engineering, construction and financial consulting services in the State of California. Request for 

Proposals documents may be obtained from the City Clerk’s Office, 10300 Torre Avenue, 

Cupertino, CA 95014-3255, at no cost, and are also available on the city’s website at 

www.cupertino.org/RFP. A mandatory pre-proposal meeting will be held on Wednesday, 

May 20, 2009, at 10:00 a.m. in City Hall, Conference Room C, 10300 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, 

California. Proposals must be received by 2:00 p.m. on May 28, 2009, to be eligible for 

consideration.  Proposals shall be submitted to the Office of the City Manager, Environmental 

Affairs Division, 10300 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, CA 95014, in a sealed envelope which is 

clearly marked “RFP FOR ENERGY SAVINGS PERFORMANCE CONTRACTING.” 

 

/KIMBERLY SMITH/ 

CITY CLERK  
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